
                                     Winter Education Committee Report 2017 - 2018 

 

The Education Committee has met regularly and has worked on many projects to completion as well as 

ongoing issues. The following are highlights of the committee’s work: 

 

 Women in Numismatics Membership – The Education Committee has worked out an agreement 

with Women in Numismatics (WIN). YN’s who are members of the ANA can apply for a free one 

year membership to WIN. The same agreement exists with the Combined Organization of 

Numismatic Error Collectors of America (CONECA). 

 Coins for A’s - One of the most successful programs instituted by the Education Committee is 

Coins for A’s. As of this report, there are more than 1,600 students who are active in this 

program. 

 World War I Centennial Dollar - The committee is happy to report that as of January 17, 2018, 

the United States Mint has made the World War I Centennial Commemorative Dollar available 

to the public. The commemorative coin was the brainchild of the ANA. 

 Coins in the Classroom - Funding has begun for Coins in the Classroom. Plans for a new venue 

will be revealed soon. 

 Scouting – The Education Committee continues to work with counselors who are holding classes 

for Merit badge workshops and Fun With Money Patches. Both Scout classes will be available at 

the World’s Fair of Money in Philadelphia. 

 Educated Grading Set - The Education Grading Set is almost completed. The only type that is not 

finished are Standing Liberty Quarters. 

 E-Learning – The committee has reviewed and submitted their recommendations for e-learning 

platforms. 
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